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From: Priscilla Shorty <pshortv(5)hilcorp.com>
Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 6:42 AM
To: Pickford, Katherine, EMNRD <Katherine.Pickford(S)state.nm.us>
Cc: Rob Carlson <rcarlson(5)hilcorp.com>; Ben Mitchell <bemitchell(5)hilcorp.com>
Subject: [EXT] Allison Unit 110H- CA and Name Change

Good morning Kate,

It was confirmed by our Land department that a CA is not required for wells/spacing units located wholly within a PA. 
Therefore, the Allison Unit 110H does not need a CA or a name change.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you.

TrisciCCa SA. Shorty
San Juan North Regulatory Technician 
Hilcorp Energy Company 
505-324-5188 
pshorty@hilcorp.com
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